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The Philippine Statistics Authority – Regional Statistical Services Office IV-A 

announces the conduct of the Press Conference on the April 2025 CALABARZON 

Regional Inflation Report, which will be held on 13 May 2025 (Tuesday) at 10:00 a.m. 

Invited media, regional line agencies and provincial statistical offices in the region are 

expected to be virtually present during this event through video conferencing using 

Zoom.  

 

PSA RSSO IV-A Regional Director Ms. Charito C. Armonia will be the resource person 

for the event. 

 

Details of the video conference will be sent via email. 

 

 
 
 
CHARITO C. ARMONIA 
Regional Director 
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